Village of Flanagan
Board Minutes for November 20, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Mayor Jeff Wallace with all reciting the
Pledge of Allegiance. Answering Roll Call were Bev Friese, Kim Wargo, Kristy Dodge, Al
Hulse. Absent were Dave Iverson and Reid Bressner.

Mayor Wallace officiated at the swearing in of Dana Worrell-Jumper, new Village Clerk.

The remainder of the meeting was to discuss bills needing to be paid. Marty is working
on setting up a Zoom meeting ($149 per month) and will get a password. A Covid Grant
will pay for items such as sidewalk paving, payment availability on-line ($2500 per
year), and water bifls payments on line.

Heaith Insurance increased.

On a motion by Al, seconded by Bev, the bills were approved for payment.
Meeting was adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

Dana L. Worrell-Jumper

Village Clerk



